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Dear Northwest Michigan Crop Farmer, 

          

Dear Great Lakes Grazier, 

               The days are getting longer and spring green grass is more of a closer reality than a distant memory!  Enclosed 

are some upcoming educational events to prepare you for the upcoming grazing season. 

 Jerry Lindquist,  

 

 

   MSU Extension Grazing & Field Crop Educator 

Pasture Management for Horses, Sheep, Goats, and Beef 
Many people in our area are the proud owners of livestock.  This workshop is designed to enable you to    

provide quality pasture for your animals.  Jerry Lindquist of MSU Extension will be the featured speaker.  He 

will cover topics such as pasture fertilization, weed control, inter-seeding cover crops and forage varieties 

both old and new.  

 

Wednesday, February 18; 6:30 - 8:30 P.M. 

Held in the community room at the Conservation District office on 34 (Boon) Rd. , Cadillac, MI.  

Fee is $10.  Please call 231-775-7681, extension 3 to register. 

Sponsored by the Wexford County Soil Conservation District. 

 

Osceo la Coun ty  MSU Ex tens ion  
301  W .  Up ton  Ave  
Reed  C i ty ,  M I   49677  
 

February 2015 
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Restricted Use Pesticide Review and Exam 

 

WHEN:         Thursday, March 19, 2015 

                      

  9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  -   Pesticide Update & Exam Review offered by MSU Extension  

                (pesticide re-certification  credits have been requested)  

                       1:00 p.m.  -   Restricted Use Pesticide Exam offered by Michigan Department  of Agriculture 

            and Rural Development 

                                 

WHERE:      Wexford County MSU Extension, 401 N. Lake St., Cadillac, MI.  49601  

 

The review is for those wishing to receive final training before the exam or for those wishing to receive     

pesticide re-certification credits (credits have been requested for this event).  You do not have to attend the 

review to take the exam.  The exam is for those wishing to become certified to purchase restricted use        

pesticides or who need to re-certify. 

 

For the exam:  You must bring a photo ID (driver’s license). 

 Bring a #2 pencil and an ink pen. 

 Bring your registration paperwork received in the mail from Michigan Department of  Agriculture and 

Rural Development (MDARD) if renewing. 

 Make check/money orders payable to “State of Michigan”.  Cash or credit/debit cards are not accepted. 

 If retaking an exam that you failed you must bring receipt of payment from the previous exam session. 

 Calculators if needed will be available from the exam proctor.  Personal calculators or cell phone          

calculators are not allowed. 

 

Cost:   Review - $10/person payable at the door to MSU (cash or check);   Exam -$50 for   private applicators 

(farmers); $75 for commercial applicators (cash is not accepted).   

 

Registration:  Please register for these two events by either:  

1.) Contacting Jerry Lindquist 231-832-6139 or at lindquis@anr.msu.edu or Jill O’Donnell 231-779-9480 or 

at odonne10@anr.msu.edu  

 or 

2.) You may register on-line for the exam at www.michigan.gov/pestexam 
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